
Friday 17 May, 2024

Dear parent(s) / caregiver(s),

Y10 Co-Requisite Assessments Schedule

I am writing to outline the arrangements for the NCEA co-requisite assessments next week.

Your child will be sitting the following digital assessments:

Literacy (Reading) Tuesday 21st May

Numeracy Thursday 23rd May

Literacy (Writing) Friday 24th May

All assessments will take place at Golflands Campus during periods 3 and 4 (please note the change

in assessment time). Students will remain at school for the duration of the school day and will attend

timetabled classes in periods 1, 2, 5 and 6.

As previously communicated, Wednesday 22nd May is a home-learning day for all Year 10 students.

No Year 10 students, including international students, should attend school on Wednesday 22nd

May.

We have been preparing your child to sit these assessments at school. You can further

support your child by encouraging them to complete practice literacy and numeracy tasks on

Pathways Awarua or by completing previous digital assessments, accessible through their

NZQA learner login. A link to our co-req site containing more information for parents and

students can be found here.

Please support your child by ensuring that their device is fully charged in preparation for these

assessments.

Should you have any further questions regarding the co-requisite assessments, please do not

hesitate to contact me at emma.bergh@elim.school.nz

Kind regards

Emma Bergh

Head of Learning Years 9 & 10

https://pathwaysawarua.com/
https://www2.nzqa.govt.nz/
https://sites.google.com/elim.school.nz/nceaco-requisiteforparents2023/welcome
mailto:emma.bergh@elim.school.nz

